
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“CRIME OF THE WEEK” 

January 31, 2018 
 

This week Crime Stoppers needs your help to locate stolen construction 

equipment. 

Sometime between 3 p.m. on Sunday, November 26th and 12 p.m. on Monday, 

November 27, 2017, unknown suspects entered the property located in the 

2900 block of Brodick Way and loaded a 2003 Case 70XT Uni-Loader Skid Steer 

onto a white 1983 Butler tilt trailer bearing Colorado license plate number  

279-NQL.  The Skid Steer was described as orange and black with VIN number 

JAF0385962 and had a red equipment sticker bearing X486074. 

 A photo of the suspect’s vehicle hauling the stolen equipment can be viewed 

at www.241stop.com.  The total estimated property loss is over $25,000.   

 

If you know the location of this stolen equipment, please contact Crime 

Stoppers at 241-7867.  Information reported to Crime Stoppers that leads to 

an arrest can earn you up to $1,000 cash reward and you will remain 

completely anonymous.  For more information, see us at www.241stop.com. 
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